
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    MACON COUNTY ARC    

           NEWSLETTER 
NOV-DEC 2017  Dale Bagley KØKY Editor 

CLUB ACTIVITIES  NOV AND OCT 
 

 
          
          The Lester Dent-Doc Savage Special 
Event for 2017 is over and planning will 
begin for the 2018 version of the Special 
Event.  So far we have sent out 24 
Certificates and 9 operators participated. 
More information is available in the October 
Newsletter.  
          The MCARC discussed some of this 
year’s projects and President Larry Ballew 
discussed what activities were still 
upcoming.   
 The club decided not to have the 
November meeting because it would have 
occurred only a few days in advance of the 
Christmas Dinner at the Home of Larry 
Willingham on December 3rd.   
          We need to renew the license on the 
Emergency Communications Trailer. The 
club voted to license the trailer for 3 years.  
Charlie Roberts, WBØHLW, MCARC  
Treasurer took the renewal forms and will 
pay the necessary fees later in the week.          
Some members will get together to winterize 
the Emergency Trailer before winter 
Weather moves in to our area.  
 
 
 

THE NEXT MACON COUNTY ARC AND MACON AREA REPEATER COUNCIL MEETING  

WILL BE HELD AT THE HOME OF JIM AND DELIGHT WILLINGHAM ON 
DECEMBER 3, 2017 READ OVER INVITATION FOR ALL THE NEEDED 

INFORMATION ABOUT THE CHRISTMAS DINNER THIS YEAR  
        

 

 
 
          The members were encouraged to 
participate in the MCARC Fall QSO Party  on 
November 11th and 12th.   Entry form can be 
sent to Dale Bagley, K0KY via e-mail, snail mail 
(p.o. box 13 Macon, MO 63552) and in person  
anytime up to and including January 2018 Club 
meeting.  Awards will be presented at the 
February Club Meeting.  
           David Matheis, KEØKMC, has passed his 
General Class License examination and taken a 
big step up in operating privileges.  
Congratulations to David and we are looking 
forward to hearing him on the air 
          Jerry Chezum, KØJMO, reports that his 
good friend John Knaak, who was instrumental 
in helping organize the Macon radio club in the 
60's past away November 11, 2017. He had 
been ill for some time with cancer. John 
managed the Ben Franklin Store in Macon from 
1962 to 1965.  We know that all those that knew 
John will miss him and we express our 
condolences to his family and friends.  

           
 

MACON COUNTY AMATETUR RADIO 
CLUB 2017  FALL QSO PARTY 
1ST PLACE VHF MULTI-MODE 
JOHN Q. HAMGUY NØBOO 


